May 5, 2020

Dear Arlington Select Board,

The Arlington High School Graduation Committee respectfully requests your permission to place banners along the poles on Mass Ave. on the poles from Arlington Center to East Arlington beginning as soon as the banners are in from our vendor until June 21st.

This year our seniors at Arlington High School are unable to enjoy all the festivities surrounding their final year in the Arlington Public Schools. We are hoping the banners which will adorn a photo of each Senior at AHS will show these students how much they are truly loved in the Arlington Community. We are attempting any way to give these seniors a little something special in place of any normal activities that they should all be experiencing.

We look forward to working with you on this and celebrating our AHS Seniors!!

Sincerely,

Joanna Begin
AHS Graduation Committee